

Ranjit Singh OBE
The Sikh Forum International
10 Loughton Business Centre
Langston Road
LOUGHTON
Essex IG10 3FL

26 October 2010

Dear Mr Ranjit Singh

I am so sorry to have to return the enclosed card in connection with the Annual Dinner on 9th November indicating that I shall not, after all, be able to be with you.

I had hoped to be present at this important function, but unfortunately current domestic problems in connection with my wife's health will prevent my being able to be in London on that day.

In The

I send you my warmest good wishes for a happy and successful evening.

Yours sincerely